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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update July 7, 2020 
Latest Updates: 

• There’s still time to file your taxes and claim a refund with the California Earned Income Tax Credit. 
Due to disruptions caused by the COVID-19 Pandemic, the state and federal tax filing deadline for this 
year is now July 15 

o California residents who made less than $30,000 in 2019 may be eligible for up to $8,000 in 
state and federal tax credits, depending on income and family size 

o Have kids under six years old? Get an extra $1,000 with the Young Child Tax Credit  
o Learn more by visiting https://www.caleitc4me.org/ 

• Household Hazardous and Electronic Waste collection events will be back beginning July 18 in La 
Puente 

o The event will be held at La Puente Park, 501 N Glendora Avenue from 9 am to 3 pm 
o The event is open to everyone and you are encouraged to bring medicines, used needles, 

paints, household cleaners, old computers, and TVs 
o Visit https://pw.lacounty.gov/epd/cleanla/ for a list of Household Hazardous and Electronic 

Waste temporary events and permanent center locations including the City of Los Angeles’s 
S.A.F.E. Centers 

• The Soledad Fire is another reminder that the time to prepare for emergencies is now. The Ready! Set! 
Go! Wildfire Action Plan is full of safety tips on how you can protect your family and your home in the 
event of a wildfire. View it here: http://fire.lacounty.gov/RSG/ 

• Remember that the California Department of Aging’s Friendship Line is open 24/7 to provide older 
Californians with the support they need during COVID-19 

o Call the toll-free line at 1 (888) 670-1360 
• The Sanitation Districts have created a rebate program to aid businesses facing financial challenges 

due to the COVID-19 stay-at-home orders. This program provides a simplified way for commercial 
users/properties with reduced wastewater discharges to potentially receive a reduction in their 
wastewater service charge for the period of March 20 to June 30, 2020. If your business was impacted 
by COVID-19, you may qualify for a rebate in some of your wastewater service fees 

o For more details about these rebate programs, email rebate@lacsd.org or visit 
https://www.lacsd.org/services/wastewater/covid_19_rebate_program.asp 
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